
 

 
 
 

Covid - Secure 
 

We have studied the 43-page Government guidance, have undergone industry specific training 
and have implemented all the necessary changes to help manage the risk of COVID-19. This will 

be noticeable physical changes to our bar in terms of layout & signage, as well as changes to 
the service we offer and how we operate. 

Some of the changes are listed below: 

• We have measured out a minimum distance of 1 metre between each table. We have 
also reduced the number of people sat at each table. We will not be able to move tables 
to accommodate larger groups, until any new guidance dictates that we can. Please 
respect that this is not up to our staff and all rules apply. 

• We will expect all guests to follow social distancing guidelines and have installed 
signage throughout to remind you of this. People seen breaking this may be asked to 
leave as a matter of safety.  

• There are hand sanitising stations inside and out – please use them regularly. 
• We are operating a table service only system. Bookings are strongly recommended but 

not essential. 
• We will be taking names and contact details (phone / email) of each visitor, in line with 

the new Track & Trace system. These details will be confidential, used for no other 
purpose and destroyed every 21 days. You will be asked for this when you arrive. 

• We are operating now as a CASH-LESS bar; whilst we are happy to accept cash we have 
taken the decision to not operate with a float of change in our tills, therefore if you want 
to pay by cash, you won’t receive change if the amount is more than the bill. Contactless 
payments are strongly encouraged. 

• You may be asked to confirm that you are visiting with the right people from your own 
home, one other household or support bubble. 

Please Note: 

To avoid disappointment, get those bookings in early and always double check the booking info! 
We do have a limited capacity currently, so please ensure that all guests arrive on time. 

 


